## Minutes Cromwell Bridge Club 10 August 2021 7.30pm 3 Bruce St Cromwell

**Present:** Alan, Jan, Elaine, Michelle, Janice, Carole, Jill

**Apologies:** Anthony Alan/Carole

Minutes: Minutes 1 June Circulated and taken as read

**Matters Arising** 

Carole asked that the sentence saying prizes be given at end of year for handicap results be removed

from the 1st June minutes.

Janice/Carole

**Incoming Correspondence:** Circulated.

**Matters Arising** 

Letter to be sent to Andrew in reply to his letter 18 June, with regard to the purchase of more tablets, power boards and the dealing of 30 boards per session.

Financial Report: Report Tabled

**General Business:** 

## **Handicapping:**

Carole and Michelle will formulate a handicapping system which can be reviewed and adjusted throughout the year . Carole will investigate the system used by Gore.

**SBS Investments**; Jill approached SBS about changing the address for correspondence to our treasurer and they have requested all of the committee present themselves with appropriate ID.

**Tournament**; We have a venue. We have settled on the Bowling Club \$75, we will need to supply tables only. We also have permission to use the Catholic Church hall for Hamilton Plate 31 October.

**Licenses**: We now have 12

**Extra Bridge Session**; We have permission to use half the hall Tuesday afternoons. The extra session will be run by Carole and helpers and will start beginning of September. Newsletter to members to go out before.

Jill and Elaine had a meeting with Donna Hipkins and Father Martin. Report presented to committee.

Meeting closed 8.35